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the Guidelines

Willa u Steni

ul. Wierchy 12, Gliczaréw Gérny

27.07.2020

The venue taking part in the programme has declared full knowledge of the regulations and current
guidelines issued by the Ministry of Economic Development and the Chief Sanitary Inspector for the
operation of tourist accommodation during the COVID-19 epidemic in Poland, and has agreed to comply
with those recommendations throughout the time they use the programme'’s logo.

The Polish Tourism Organisation cannot be held responsible for any actions or failure to act on the part
of venues using the logo; in particular, it cannot be held accountable for any damage caused to third
parties, including that stemming from failure to comply with the recommendations.
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